February 8, 2021

= Point Clark
To the Mayor and Council Beach

. . Association
Township of Huron-Kinloss ==
21 Queen St R o5 avivensaie L4

1946-2021

Ripley, ON NOG 2R0
Dear Mayor Twolan and the Council of the Township:

First, 2021 is the 75 anniversary year for the Point Clark Beach Association. We
have several events that we are currently in planning stages for the community to
help celebrate this important milestone, and we appreciate the help the
Township has been providing.

It has been noted to us that the Township currently is not planning to continue
the yard waste program at the Point Clark Community Centre. After a survey of
our membership recently taken, it has become obvious that this was a program
well appreciated and well used by the community in 2020 and is highly
recommended by the citizens of Point Clark to continue in 2021.

On behalf of the PCBA Board and Association, we request the Township
reconsider the cutting of this program and reinstate it for 2021. This will be of
value to all homeowners in the Point Clark area particularly in light of the cleanup
from storm events late last year.

Thank you very much for your consideration,

Sincerely,
i —Fepe—
L

JOHN HARPER
Vice President and Government Liaison
Point Clark Beach Association
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